
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It's been a delight to see our pupils returning to school in their new FederaƟon uniforms. 
Their smiles, energy, and enthusiasm as they seƩle into their new classrooms have been 
truly heartwarming. The start of a new academic year always brings a sense of excitement 
and possibility, and this year is no excepƟon. 

As we embark on this new term, we would like to share our focus for the coming weeks. 
We'll be emphasising the value of Togetherness throughout this half term, fostering a 
sense of community and collaboraƟon among our pupils. 

At Carlisle we're placing special emphasis on behaviour expectaƟons and our relentless 
rouƟne – ‘Marvellous Manners'. We're celebraƟng pupils who use 'please' and 'thank 
you', those who greet us and respond when greeted, and children who demonstrate good 
manners, such as holding doors open or tucking in chairs. The same can be said for Hamp-
ton Hill Juniors; where we will re-iterate the expectaƟons of calmness, collaboraƟon and 
cooperaƟon, whilst showing respect for all people at all Ɵmes, in all places. 

These small acts of kindness and respect contribute significantly to creaƟng a posiƟve and 
nurturing school environment. We appreciate your support in reinforcing these values at 
home, as we work together to help our pupils develop into considerate and well-
mannered individuals. 

We wish you all a wonderful weekend. 

Zoe Brittain Federation Headteacher and Marc Lowery Head of School 

 

Hampton Hill Junior School  

Update 

6th September 2024 

Clubs 

Please note, afterschool  clubs will commence from Monday 16th September.  

If your child is interested in joining an afterschool club, please contact the club     
directly.  Details of all clubs can be found on the website. 

If your child attends breakfast club at the Hub please note that drop off is from 
7.30am.  If you would like your child to attend the Hub then please find the details 
on the website. 


